GCOMS Newsletter, February 2017

Launching of the GDAMS Campaign 2017

In the beginning of January, the date of the Global Day of Action on Military Spending (GDAMS) 2017 was agreed. This year, the GDAMS will not, in fact, be limited to just one day, it will last one full week! The campaign will be held from April 18th – 28th.

In this page you can find the updated materials that you can use during your campaign planning

<u>Here you can see</u> what partner organizations are, what the Steering Committee is planning and the activities that are gradually being sent to us!

New Coordination Team for GCOMS and GDAMS



We are pleased to introduce you the new team that will coordinate GCOMS and GDAMS from the decentralized office of IPB in Barcelona, Spain. The team consists of (from left to right in the picture): Audrey Esnault, Pere Ortega, Jordi Calvo, Anna Montull, Giulia Campanile and Pere Brunet. All are members of Center of Peace Studies J.M.Delàs, an organization specialized in military expenditure among other issues related to peace and disarmament. Here you can read more about the GCOMS coordination team. You will find other contact details on the bottom of GCOMS website.

With your help, the team aims to jumpstart a very successful campaign to reduce military expenditure all over the world. Please do not hesitate to contact any member of the team via the website or through e-mail, coordination.gcoms@ipb.org.

This year, more than ever, TAKE ACTION to cut military spending!

Send your plans to the e-mail address above and the team will be happy to share your planned actions on the GCOMS social media and website.

Remember to follow us on Twitter, <u>@DemilitarizeDay</u> and like our Facebook page, <u>@demilitarizeday</u>, where you will receive all the real-time updates on various endeavors of the committee and GDAMS events.

Look forward to hear from you soon!

